Ysgol Bro Gwaun

Pennaeth / Headteacher: Mr Paul Edwards

7th May 2021

Dear parent/carer

To parents/carers of pupils in Year 11

We are finalising plans for when Year 11 leave us, and also to provide learners who intend to follow A level courses with the opportunity to receive 'catch-up' work after the end of the CDG process.

The final CDG assessment for all pupils is on Monday 24th May (Week B). This will be the last day that the majority of students will be expected to attend school. Students have been provided with an outline structure for the day.

A small number of Year 11 pupils will be required to come back into school during the rest of the week (25th - 28th May) to complete missed assessments.

GCSE Catch-up Programme:

Funding has been made available to provide support for pupils transitioning to Post-16 education. This means ensuring that students choosing to follow A level courses have the opportunity to complete the full GCSE specification in the subjects they have chosen. The intention is to ensure that students have the best possible foundation for A level study.

We intend to provide a package of remote learning opportunities (over Google Classroom for example) for students who wish to receive this additional provision. We are currently surveying pupils to determine interest, and will provide you with an update once we finalise our plans. The programme will begin after half-term.

Year 11 have continued to work exceptionally well throughout this assessment period. As staff, we are very pleased and proud with the effort they are putting into their work, and with the mature way in which they are managing this process.

Thank you also for your invaluable support.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Edwards Headteacher











Cyfeiriad/Address: Heol Dyfed, Abergwaun, Sir Benfro SA65 9DT Rhif ffôn/Tel: 01348 872268 Ffacs/Fax: 01348 872716

E-bost/E-mail: office@ysgolbrogwaun.com